


HealthInfoNet Seeking Provider Partner for PHR
As part of the State Innovation Model test grant, HealthInfoNet is seeking one pilot partner to link their organizations patient portal or personal health record (PHR) to the health information exchange (HIE). Once linked HealthInfoNet will use “blue button” http://bluebuttonplus.org/ technology standards to allow patients to download a Clinical Summary Document that gives them a summary of their statewide HIE record. 
As a pilot site, your organization will be the first in the State of Maine to provide patients access to their statewide HIE record. This pilot will be a great opportunity to build upon your current patient engagement campaigns and make you a national leader in the movement to provide patients access to their medical information. To help develop communications strategies for your patients and community, your organization will receive assistance from the HealthInfoNet Consumer Advisory Committee, which includes consumer advocates and representatives from consumer advocacy and education organizations. This will be an especially valuable tool to help your patients and their caregivers in managing their chronic disease and complex care plans across multiple providers. 
Information about the pilot selection process:
· The pilot will run for 12 months under the scope of the SIM Grant.
· There are operational and technical requirements in order to participate. The most important being a fully implemented PHR available to patients who’ve received ambulatory services, particularly primary care.
· The pilot site will be chosen based on responses to an online survey available at (LINK).
· The survey will be open until (DATE).
· The surveys will be reviewed by (NAME) and a pilot organization chosen by (DATE).
For information about this project please contact Katie Sendze at ksendze@hinfonet.org.
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